
   
 

General Order #1 2023/2024 
 
The time has arrived and I am truly excited to be your Grand Commander for 
2023/2024.  

 
We need to accomplish as much as possible to improve our membership, our 
relationship with the VFW and spread the word to all VFW Members of what we do 
for our Veterans. 

 
At our Bug Swarm/Council of Administration, we will be having our School of 
Instruction. It will be very educational and very informative. We have a great 
location with plenty of room for our training and believe me it will be well worth 
attending.  The Ft Walton Post conference rooms have seating for over 500 
people.  We will have plenty of room to visit and act as Cooties! 
 
VFW Post 7674, 213 Carol Ave NW, Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548 
 

The conference starts at 9:01 AM on Saturday, September 23rd.   
The Post will be having Oktoberfest the evening before (Friday).  This should be a 
great time with great food and special entertainment. 
 

Hotel Info:  Holiday Inn Express & Suites Ft. Walton Bch - Hurlburt Area 
522 Mary Esther Cut Off, Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547 

 
 Guests can call the hotel directly and ask for the MOC Meeting (code 

MOC) block 1-850-226-7108  
 

Guests can book directly online using this link:  Select your room (ihg.com) 
 

 
ROOM TYPE RATE 
King Standard $139.00 
Queen/Queen Standard $145.00 

 
 
Have a Lousy Cootie Day and “Keep ‘Em Smilin’ in Beds of White” 

 
Official: By Order of: 
Ron Holladay Tom Sutterfield 
Adjutant Commander 
Grand of Florida Grand of Florida 

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE 
From the Desk of the 
Grand Commander 

Tom Sutterfield 


